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Heller Announces $610,854 Grant for The Walker River Paiute Tribe
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Washington, D.C. – Today U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) welcomed the Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) announcement that it would authorize
$610,854 in funding under Native American Housing Assistance and Self-Determination Act of 1996 to the Walker River Paiute Tribe. The grant is designed to assist the Walker River Paiute Tribe in creating affordable housing in safe and healthy environments in the community. 
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